
St Luke’s Parish  
Woodvale 
2 Parkside Ramble      
Woodvale 

 

Parish Priest 
Fr. Stan Bendkowski SDS 

 

Parish Secretary 
Sandra Pinto 

 

Parish Office: 
2 Parkside  Ramble, Woodvale, WA 6026 

www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au  
 

Office Hours: 
Tuesday, Thursday and Friday 

9:30am—2:30pm 
 

Phone: Landline 9409 6291                                 
Email: woodvale@perthcatholic.org.au 

 
 

Mass Times 
Weekdays: Tuesday to Friday—9:00am 

Weekend: Saturday—6:00pm  
Sunday— 8:00am, 9:30am &                           

6:00pm (5:00pm from 1st October 2023) 
 

 

Reconciliation 
Saturday 5:00pm—5:50pm 

(or contact Father to arrange another time) 
 

Rosary & Cenacle Prayer 
Tuesday, Thursday, Friday—8:30am           

(prior to Mass) 
Wednesday (following 9:00am Mass)  

 

Weekly Adoration 
Wednesday — 9:30am—3:30pm 

 

Monthly Adoration 
Last Friday of the month—6:00pm-7:00pm 

(29th September 2023) 
 

Monthly Rosary 
1st Wednesday of the month —7:00pm 

(6th September 2023) 
 
 

‘Day with Mary’ - 7th October 2023 
 
 

 

Baptisms 
2nd and 4th Sundays of each month 

 
 

Safeguarding Officers 

Stephanie Rodgers—0413550389 

Audrey Francisco—0403410995 

Francis Deary—0407420970 

 

PARISH DETAILS 

WHAT’S ON IN OUR PARISH FROM 4TH SEP – 8TH SEP 

NEXT WEEKEND, 9 SEP—10 SEP 

Year A/1 - 2nd September / 3rd September 2023 

Welcome to Mass everyone 
and a big welcome to all 
new parishioners and            
visitors to our Parish of     
St Luke, Woodvale. 

If you are new to our parish, 
we invite you to complete the 
Visitors Book in the foyer. 

Fr. Stan would also love to 
meet you, so please introduce yourself after Mass.           
You are welcome to visit us at the office on Tuesday, 
Thursday and Friday from 9:30am—2:30pm. 

Monday 4th No Mass 
 

Friendship Group: 11.00am—2.00pm                
Afternoon Tea, and Game of Cards  

Tuesday 5th Mass at 9:00am 

Wednesday 6th Mass at 9:00am 
 

Adoration: 9:30am—3:30pm 
Monthly Rosary: 7:00pm 

Thursday 7th Mass at 9:00am 

Friday 8th Mass at 9:00am: The Nativity of the Blessed  
Virgin Mary 

THIS WEEKEND, 2 SEP—3 SEP 

Saturday 2nd September 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Kerry Joyce 
 

Acolyte: 
Tom Beggan 
 

Readers: 
Robyn Hatchett, Tom Beggan 
 

Special Ministers: 
Doreen Lopez, Jim Di Carlo 
 

Sunday 3rd September 8:00am 
Usher: 
Michael Dick 
 

Acolyte: 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Readers: 
Annette & Phil Richardson 
 

Special Ministers: 
Lynn Dunn, Keith Perreau 
 

Sunday 3rd September 9:30am 

Usher: 
Francis Deary 
 

Acolyte: 
Steve Gelle 
 

Readers: 
Daniel Capolingua,                         
Rijimol Mathew 
 

Special Ministers: 
Brigitte Westneat,                            
Mariela Maw 
 

Sunday 3rd September 6:00pm 

Usher 

Rosemarie Cooper 
 

Acolyte 
Gordon Robertson 
 

Readers: 
Phillip Pinto 
 

Special Ministers: 
 
 

 

Cleaning—2nd September 
Rita Lambe, Franca Bloomfield, 
Suzan Arrow, Sylvie Roumier, 
Anne Mathieson 

 
Counting—3rd September 
Keith & Suzannah Perreau 

Saturday 9th September 6:00pm 

Usher: 
Annita Summers 
 

Acolyte: 
Joe Lynch 
 

Readers: 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 

Special Ministers: 
Doreen Lopez, Ray Lopez 
 

Sunday 10th September 8:00am 

Usher: 
Fran Fabiszak 
 

Acolyte: 
David Lam 
 

Readers: 
Sarah Ellam, Phillip Pinto 
 

Special Ministers: 
Keith Perreau, Sandra Pinto 
 

Sunday 10th September 9:30am 
Usher: 
Janet Fitzsimons 
 

Acolyte: 
Luke Finlay 
 

Readers: 
FIRST HOLY COMMUNION 
 
 

Special Ministers: 
Annette Campbell,                           
Killian O’Reilly 
 

Sunday 10th September 6:00pm 

Usher 
Rosemarie Cooper 
 

Acolyte: 
Mike Featherstone 
 

Readers: 
Sally Hogg 
 

Special Ministers: 
 
 

Cleaning—9th September  
Bianca Todd, Rebecca Finlay, 
Mary-Jean Simms, Mary Allen, 
Sandy Flugge, Sam Frisina 

 
Counting—10th September 
Keith & Suzannah Perreau 

ST LUKE’S ANNUAL COMMUNITY 
MEETING 2023 

St Luke’s Annual Community Meeting will 
be held on Sunday 17th September in the 
Parish hall after the 9:30m Mass. 

Nomination forms are available in the foyer. All forms 
to be returned by 9th September. Please submit any 
questions via the Suggestion Box, or email the Parish 
office, marked ‘Attention ACM’, prior to the meeting. 

All parishioners are encouraged to attend. 

The Parish Pastoral Council encourage you to be      
active in the Parish. If you have any issues, concerns or 
queries, please submit them via the suggestion box in 
the foyer at any time during the year.  

ST VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY. 

Our sincere thanks for all of your generous food donations. 
There has been an increase in the numbers of people            
requesting our help. We understand that it is a difficult time 
with food items and cost of living increases, so any small   
donations of the following would be greatly appreciated. 
Rice, Pasta, , Tinned Tomatoes, Tinned fruit,                     
Tinned Spaghetti, Baked Beans  
Coffee (small), Vegemite (small), Jelly 
Toilet Rolls, Toothpaste. 
Please no Soup or Rolled oats. 
All donations are gratefully accepted and your 
generosity continues to overwhelm our group.  
May God bless you. 
St Luke’s Vinnies Woodvale Conference  

The Parish is in urgent need of Readers for all 
Masses. If you can assist, please contact Lara on 
slshur@bigpond.net.au. Training and support can 
be provided if needed. Thank you. 

       AN OPPORTUNITY TO MEET AND GREET 
ALL ARE WELCOME 

                       Pot-Luck Dinner 

A true feast! Contribute a home-made dish            
to be shared among guests 

(Please use registration sheet in Church foyer) 
 

Saturday 30th September @ 7.00pm 
(Parish Hall after 6.00pm Mass  

BYO Nibbles, Drinks and Glasses  
Provided:  Tea and Coffee 

Plastic plates, cups,   
Cutlery & Serviettes 

Easy listening music 

First Eucharist – PARISH MASSES 
Over the weekend of the 9th and 10th September, a total 
of 63 Parish children will receive the Eucharist for the 
First time. There will be two First Eucharist Masses over         
this weekend- Saturday, 9th September at 6:00pm,               
30 candidates and their families will be attending Mass. 
On Sunday, 10th September at 9:30am, 33 candidates and 
their families will be attending Mass. Due to the larger 
numbers at the two First Eucharist Masses and reserved 
seating for the candidates, sponsors and family members, 
the partitions will be opened and extra seating organised.     

As Parishioners of St Luke’s Church, we are called to bear 
witness to these students as they receive the special gift 
of Jesus through the Eucharist for the first time. These           
children will become one with Jesus in a new way, joined 
more deeply to the Body of Christ, His Church. 

ST LUKE’S PARISH CHILDREN’S LITURGY  

We are looking for enthusiastic parents to  
re-establish the St Luke’s Children’s Liturgy 

Team. 
At this stage we are proposing a Children’s Liturgy session to 
be held ONCE A TERM at a nominated Sunday 9:30am Mass. 
It is conducted in the Church hall for the first 20-30 mins of 
Mass. After the sermon the children will rejoin their families. 
We have some experienced mums available to guide the new 
liturgy volunteers while they establish themselves in this role. 
Any volunteers will require a Working with Children card. 
Please message Carissa Merton on 0431 935 449 for further 
information. 

8th  September  
 

The Nativity of the 
 

Blessed Virgin 
Mary.  

Happy Birthday 
dearest  Mother  

http://www.stlukeswoodvale.org.au
mailto:slshur@bigpond.net.au

